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Diary Dates 
 

1st May – School closed - May Day  
4th May – School closed – INSET Day  
5th May: KS1 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
5th May - Starlight Clothes Donation – Collection 
8th May – Y6 SATs week  
12th May – KS2 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
12th May – Y6 SATs Treat Day 
15th May – Class Photos (Fernley’s photography) 
16th May – Y6 Height & Weight check  
17th May Y4/5 Countryside Live visit  
18th May – Y2 Countryside Live visit  
19th May – KS1 Praise Assembly@ 2.50pm  
22nd May – FR class visit to St Leonard’s Farm Park 
26th May – school closed INSET Day  
29th – May Half term week 
5th Jun: School reopens  
5th Jun: Swimming Gala (KS2) – PM  
8th Jun: School closed – Polling Day  
9th Jun: KS2 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
14th-16th Jun – Y5 Mount Cook Residential  
16th Jun: KS1 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
23rd Jun: KS2 Praise Assembly @ 2.50pm  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER – w/c 02.05.17 
 
  
 
 

Class Attendance w/c 24.04.17 
 

                           1st – Y5/6 = 100% 
            FR     = 100% 

  3rd   Y4/5 = 99.4%  
                            4th – Y2/3 = 98.7% 
    5th – Y1 = 97.1% 
     6th –   Y2= 97.0% 

  Well Done – Y5/6 & FR! 
 

Well Done – Y5/6! 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 H & S – Request. Please can we remind parents 
and carers that the school gate does not open 
until 8.35am.  Please can we request that 
children are not left by themselves outside the 
gates prior to 8.35am and that it is the 
responsibility of parents/carers for children’s 
safety until they enter the school grounds. 
Please can we also request that parent/carers do 
not follow staff into school, before 8.35am but 
wait until the gate automatically opens. Thank 
you for your cooperation.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

Dinner Money   
Polite reminder dinner money should be paid 
on a weekly or half- termly basis (£44.00 – for 
this half term taking into account school closure 
days).   If any debts are incurred you will be 
asked to provide your child with a packed lunch 
from home. Please ensure the school office is 
informed of any changes to meal patterns. 
Thank you.  

Starlight – Donation  
Collection bags were sent home before the Easter 
break for any donations of clean clothing; paired 
shoes, belts & Handbags you would like to give.  
Our donations from the school will be collected on 
Friday 5th May.  Due to our limited available space 
in school to store the donations, please can we ask 
that bags are not dropped off until Tuesday 2nd 
May at the earliest.   Thank you. 
 
 

 

Y4 – (Current Y3) Robinwood trip – Nov 17                   
Reminder: please take advantage of making 
regular payments as often as you like to help 
spread the cost, via Parent Pay.   

ASC                   
Payment items are now available on ParentPay for 
those ASC that have a charge.  Thank you.  
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KS2 Winners  

 

 
Our ‘Top achievers’ for their 
achievement and progress, are… 
 

Emerson Varley  
Imogen Smith  
Rose Parry  
 

 

Our ‘Wise Owls’ for their attitude to 
learning, are… 
 

Connor Lumb 
Libby Shaw 
William Taylor 

 

Our ‘Super Stars’ for being good role 
models, are… 

 

Alice Pickles 
Kerys Banks  
Lucy Payne 
 

 

Our ‘Amazing presentation’, award 
goes to ….. 
 

Samuel Clayton 
Sophie Barrett  
Alice Foulkes  

 Our ‘top reader’ award goes to …. 
 

Isla Watkins-Barnett  
Noah Chisholm 
Asha Mar 
 

Milk Money - Reception & Y1 children 
 

Payment item now available on ParentPay. 
The payment for milk from the full term from 
24th April till 21 Jul will be £5.60 this total 
takes into account (closure days & half term.) 
If you child does not want to continue to 
have milk, please let your child’s class 
teacher know as soon as possible.  Thank you  
 

      
 
 
 

  

 
 

PTFA NEWS  

Join in with either the 2.5k family fun run for all 
abilities or the 10k run if you fancy a challenge. 
Application forms are available at the school office 
or you can register online at 
www.runtheburner.co.uk.  

Please remember to name our school on the forms 
as we get money for each runner that enters. 

 We have raffle tickets available to buy with 
loads of amazing prizes to win. We will put a 
small book in book bags so if you can help sell 
them through family and friends that would be 
a huge help. 

 We also need helpers on the day. Each school is 
asked to provide 4 marshals so if you can spare 
some time for either race please let us know. 

 We are also running a stall and it would be a big 
help if we could have a few volunteers to do a 
short slot throughout the day. Please let us 
know if you would like to help in any way.  

We want that trophy back this year so please 
register and come along on the day to join in the 
fun! 
Sainsbury’s Active for Kids vouchers: Last few days 
to get your vouchers in. The box is still in the school 
entrance to pop them in. Thanks.  

 
 

http://www.runtheburner.co.uk/

